
 

  

January 29, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Mashell Telecom, Inc. ILEC Tariff WN U-3 
 Advice Letter – Fourth Revised Sheet No. 25 & Sixth Revised Sheet No. 205.2  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Attached is an electronic PDF File containing the above referenced revised Tariff sheets.  The changes included 
on these sheets are summarized as follows: 
 

• Effective March 1, 2010 Customers who have any type of Internet service with the Company or its 
CLEC affiliate and therefore are able to receive electronic billing notifications and view their bills 
online will be charged a $2.00 monthly fee if they wish to receive a paper bill.  Mashell is 
implementing this policy to promote paperless billing, eliminate excess paper waste to protect our 
environment and improve the billing process, allowing customers to receive their monthly statements 
as timely and efficiently as possible.  Customers who only have telephone service and do not subscribe 
to any type of Internet service through the Company or its CLEC affiliate will not be charged this fee. 

 
• Rates for Caller ID Name & Number and Caller ID Name & Number on Call Waiting are being 

increased as follows: 
 

Old Rate   New Rate 
 

Residential Caller ID Name & Number   $5.95   $6.95 
Business Caller ID Name & Number   $7.95   $8.95 
Residential Caller ID Name & Number on Call Waiting $6.95   $7.95 
Business Caller ID Name & Number on Call Waiting  $7.95   $9.95 

 
Affected customers are being provided 30 days notice.  Should you have any questions regarding the attached 
filing, I can be reached at  360-623-4555. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Carrier 
Regulatory and Compliance Manager 
Mashell Telecom, Inc. 
mark.carrier@rainierconnect.net 


